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(ITEM  )  From the Sheriff requesting to Execute Contracts for Dialysis and Dental Services at the County Correctional Facilities for the Office of the Sheriff:    

A RESOLUTION

WHEREAS, the 2012 Requested Budget for the Office of the Sheriff included a provision for outsourcing the Inmate Medical and Mental Health Programs and the 2012 Adopted Budget calls for the review of the program with the potential for transfer of the Inmate Medical and Mental Health Programs to the Behavioral Health Division effective July 1, 2012; and   

WHEREAS, the state annually offers opportunities for counties to apply for federal and state homeland security grant dollars to assist with meeting these responsibilities; and 

WHEREAS, due to the intended plan of the Office of the Sheriff to contract with an outside entity for the provision of these services, there are two contracts for medical services that are expiring at the end of 2011 which would have been put out for RFP if the outsourcing proposal had not been pursued; and 

WHEREAS, the following contracts are in need of approval to be extended on a month-to-month basis to ensure that the services continue to be offered while the work group is analyzing the best method in which to provide inmate medical and mental health services at the County Correctional Facilities:  Dialysis services with Frensenius at a 2012 cost of $50,000 and Dental Services with One Call Dental at a cost of $330,000; now, therefore,   

BE IT RESOLVED, the Sheriff is hereby authorized to Execute Contracts for Dialysis and Dental Services at the County Correctional Facilities for the Office of the Sheriff.    
FISCAL NOTE

The estimated annual cost of the contracts is $380,000 and will be paid for by existing resources within the Office of the Sheriff 2012 Adopted Budget. 
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